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________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

May 19, 2025 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

Apart from taking 4 core subjects, S.3 students are required to choose 3 electives to study when 

they are promoted to S.4. 

 

We attached a form for your son/ daughter to choose the preference towards the electives. 

 

Please sign the form after you discuss the choices of electives with your child and return it to his/ 

her class teacher on May 21, 2025. 

 

Parents should discuss with their children about their subject preferences and their academic 

capability. This is an important decision for their future career development. Students should be 

mindful and serious when finalizing their elective subject selections and not be socially influenced by 

their peers. No change of subjects will be allowed after the term has started. 

 

Final allocation of elective subjects to students will be subjected to the school’s decision. The 

school will consider the student’s academic capability for the subject chosen and resources available. 

 

If you have any inquiry, please contact the class teachers of your child or Ms. Cheng, Vice-

Principal at 2570 9066 during the school hour. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Zareenah S. Y. Ho 

Principal 


